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The significant subject-related project for the ARLIS/NA Cataloging Advisory Committee continues to be the art genre/form terms. Janis Young (Library of Congress) was able to attend the annual conference in February in New Orleans. Libby Dechman, also from LC, is a regular attender. The Cataloging Advisory Committee met with Janis and Libby for several hours to discuss the proposed terms, based on our submission late in 2016. We discussed specific terms as well as broader hierarchical issues. The significant development for the range of terms was the decision to propose a new broad term for "Visual works" which serves to cover both specifically art terms as well as such genres and forms as caricatures, coloring books, maps, models, and pictures. "Art" is still included but it is a narrower term than visual works. It was an exciting Eureka moment during the conference because it clarified our dilemma about what was or was not Art. We implicitly resolved not to further quibble about the art/non-art dilemma, leaving that to cataloger judgment.

The ARTFRAME project (part of LD4P) continues at Columbia University with CAC acting in an advisory capacity. Many of the topics on the table at the moment are related to description but we have also discussed subject matter. As is usually the case with art cataloging, there are Of-ness and About-ness issues as well as iconography/title/subject, for example, a painting of the Virgin Mary and Child Jesus.
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